MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OF THE PUEBLO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT

February 20, 1923.

The regular weekly meeting of the Board of Directors of The Pueblo Conservancy District was held in Room 740 Thatcher Building, at 10:30 A. M. February 20, 1923. Directors present:

W. F. Raber G. H. Nuckolls

Directors absent:

West of

Chas. W. Lee./
The meeting was presided over by Vice
President W. F. Raber.
Minutes of the previous meeting of February
12, 1923, were read, and approved.

Chief Engineer Morgan was present at the meeting and explained the several plans in detail, also thoroughly discussed the problem of handling the railroads.

There being no further business to come before the meeting, it was adjourned.

Secretary

Read and Approved:

Directors.